
HESPERIA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

EXTENDED CARE 

2024-2025 FEE SCHEDULE 

 

Extended Care is a before and after school ministry exclusively for Hesperia Christian 

students in grades K-8 who are currently enrolled at HCS. 
 
 

HOURS:     6:00 a.m. – 8:00 a.m.  2:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

  

 
 

EXTENDED CARE FEES:  
 

1. Prepaid Extended Care is billed at $215.00 a month. 
 

2. Families wishing to pay by the hour will be billed $3.75 every thirty minutes or any 

part thereof.  
 

3. Students picked up after 6:00 p.m. will be charged a $15.00 late fee plus $5.00 every 

five minutes after 6:00 p.m. 
 

4. Extended care payments are due the 15th of each month and are considered late if not 

received by the 15th of the month. A 10% late fee is assessed if payment is not 

received by the 15th of the month. A $35.00 fee will be charged for returned checks. 
 

 

EXTENDED CARE ACTIVITIES: 
 

Homework: Homework is strictly voluntary. However, we do set aside a designated time 

Monday - Thursday for quiet/study time. This time will vary based upon the age of your 

child. Each student is required to bring all of their own materials necessary to accomplish 

their homework. 
 

Supervised Free Play: We provide a safe and loving atmosphere. Children have access 

to playground equipment and a variety of indoor board games. 

 

Snacks: We provide a snack time every afternoon by 3:30 p.m. Students may bring their 

own snacks, or a variety of snacks are available for purchase. Parents can purchase a 

snack card in the finance office if they would like to purchase snacks. The snack cards 

will be kept on file in the Extended Care room for grades K-4. 

 

EXTENDED CARE INFORMATION: 
 

 Extended Care will operate on all school days and closed on school holidays and 

breaks. 

 All students in grades K-6 arriving before 7:45 a.m. will be placed in Extended Care. 

 All 7-8 grade students arriving before 7:30 will be placed in Extended Care. After 

7:30 7-8 grade students may be on the tennis courts. 

 Students in grades K-8 not picked up by 2:45 p.m. will be placed in Extended Care. 

 Students will be released from Extended Care to those on the predesignated pick-up 

list. Please be prepared to present your picture ID at time of pick‐up. Please contact 

the front office to add or remove people from the pick-up list. 

 The finance office will give a year end receipt for Extended Care by request.  


